La Paz: Exhibition “Itinerarium Romanum Serbia” opens
Monday, 03 October 2016.
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On 3 October 2016, exhibition "ltinerarium Romanum Serbia" formally opened in La Paz, at
Museo San Francisco Cultural Center.

The ceremony was attended by representatives of Bolivian institutions, members of the
diplomatic corps, media representatives, as well as personages from public and cultural
spheres and the art community. At the opening of this highly-regarded art selection, the
attendants were addressed by Museum Director Jose Luis Rios, Ambassador of Serbia to Brazil
Veljko Lazic and Director of the Institute of Archaeology of Serbia Miodrag Korac.




